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September 22, 2021 
 
 
 
Dear Customer, 
 
It is way too early to think we are out of the hot temperatures, but today being The Fall Equinox, we are 
slipping into the Autumn weather. 
 
Speaking of Astronomy, we may have quite a treat coming up October 6th.  Not only is that the timing of 
a New Moon, it is also towards the peak of the Draconids Meteor Shower.  Even better, this will be an 
early evening event rather than an early morning event, making it even more accessible.  If you are 
looking for the constellation Draco, The Little Dipper (Ursa Minor) is its neighbor. 
 
In the meantime down here in Ashland, Bison Merc has in ‘Mums, Autumn and Halloween treats and 
decorations, as well as our selection of outdoor equipment.  Bison Merc continues to offer KDWPT 
Game Licenses.  Be sure to check your expiration date; the switch to 365 valid is nice, but there have 
been a few customers who were on the way out the door when they realized the license had expired.  If 
you can’t find your license, we can re-print it and avoid the whole, “I swear I have a license officer!” 
conversation. 
 
Bison Merc plans to remain open during the downtown renovation projects.  So long as we can reach 
our front door, we will be open, even if access must come from our North Door and/or The Alleyway.  
We will post updates if or when these events happen. 
 
Again, Thank you for shopping with us. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Jerome Berryman 
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